
PE days 

Monday 

Wednesday 

Message from Miss Hayes-Smith and Mrs Rimmer 

This term the children will be exploring the quality text ‘The Last Wolf’ in English and will make 

connections between this story and the traditional tale, Little Red Riding Hood. This will then 

lead their learning to Science where they will be learning about plants, where they will car-

ryout a range of investigations to test their predictions. 

 

 

 

We cannot wait for the children to perform at The White Rock Theatre in March where they 

will perform a couple of songs to a large audience! 

Home Learning/Reminders 

Reading: Please support your child by listening to and encouraging them to read their book 

each day at home .  

Home learning menu: Please encourage your child to choose from a range of activities to 

complete either on their own or with an adult.  

 

Contact 

year2@chantryprimary.org 

01424 211696  

Once upon a time... 

Plants  

Safe in the world 

Net and wall games 

People who helped and inspired us 

Topics Term 4 

Learning from last term 

What an incredible term 3! 

Here are some pictures which celebrate the children’s learning.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keep up the BRILLIANT work, Year 2!  


